
 

 

CONCENTRIC Project Update 
(CONnecting and Coordinating an Enhanced Network for TRansitions In Care) 

 

Vision  
Develop an outstanding SCI community with the vision of togetherness, cooperation, collaboration and 
continuous improvement. 

 
Progress 
The project is transitioning between Stages 1 and 2 with:  
• Interviews with persons with spinal cord injury (SCI) and SCI stakeholders to elicit information 

about their experiences, have been completed. See below for breakdown. 
  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Analysis of collected interview data is currently ongoing. 
• SCI stakeholder meeting scheduled for March 24, 2021 to react to Stage 1 findings and 

collaborate on prioritizing identified needs and solutions, which will serve as input in Stage 2. 
• Modified Delphi process was adopted by the project’s Evaluation Working Group. Round 1, to 

identify relevant evaluation tools, measures, indicators and criteria that would be most significant 
has been completed. 
 

Get involved, find out more and share your ideas 
• Anyone keen on contributing to improving transitions in care for persons with SCI are invited to 

join the general CONCENTRIC partners team.   
• If interested, contact the study coordinator at olaleye.olayinka@ahs.ca or 587-501-6092. 
• For more information, visit the CONCENTRIC project’s website at concentricproject.com  
• Use the “Forum” and “Write Us” page on the website to share ideas on SCI. 
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